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I am writing to urge the state government to terminate this project. It is clear that Sydney needs 
investment in public transport, not more toll roads. We appear to be continuing to contribute to 

pollution and congestion while a simple, cheaper and more sustainable solution exists. Please 
reconsider this project. 


